
 

 
 

 
 

 
DSPL9 Parent, Carer and Family Newsletter 

 
28th February 2024 

Welcome to the 11th DSPL9 newsletter  for the academic year 2023/24 . 
This provides school colleagues and families with recent and current local SEND information with a focus on 
Parents and Families.  
 
This newsletter will be published fortnightly. Next edition :13th March 2024  
 
Please contact Triage  enquiries@dsplarea9.org.uk  if your child or young person has multi complex needs 
that you require further support with. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note:  all booking links, emails, phone numbers are given alongside each 
course detail.  
 

DSPL9  or Triage are unable to make any bookings for you. 

 

New this edition 
 

• We have launched our new website! Please take a look. 

• DSPL9 are hosting a coffee morning for parents and carers if children and young people with 
SEND. 

• DSPL9 are holding support groups for parents and carers of children and young people who are 
experiencing EBSA. 

• SPACE Herts are offering free online workshops to support parents of CYP with SEND. 
• Supporting links  have added new dates for their Talking ASD & ADHD Workshops.  These are open to 

parents and carers of children with ASD and/or ADHD across Hertfordshire, funded by the Local Authority. 

• Carers in Hertfordshire will be hosting  a Parent Carer Information Event on 11th March 
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The new DSPL 9 Website is live! 
 

https://www.dspl9.uk/ 
 

We are pleased to inform you that the new DSPL 9 website is live and now accessible for school, professionals and 
parents to access.  Within the website you will find under the Parents tab 

• DSPL9 Triage 

• DSPL9 Parents Newsletters 

• Events and Support for DSPL9 Parents 

• Local Support for Parents 

• Glossary of SEND Terms 
As well as: 

• Information about DSPL9 and links the Hertfordshire Local offer. 
 
To help you navigate your way around the new website a short video has been created: 
https://www.loom.com/share/608dc06f48c54b12af9aac2e40981d39?sid=97423d16-65a1-4c97-a665-df801714e8dc  
 
If you have any feedback regarding the new website please contact Gemma Hall gemmahall@dsplarea9.org.uk  or 
Jen Thomson admin@dsplarea9.org.uk  
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All workshops can be booked via Eventbrite. 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/space-hertfordshire-29155520957 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/space-hertfordshire-29155520957


 

 

All workshops can be booked via Eventbrite 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/supporting-links-15053924960#collections 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/supporting-links-15053924960#collections


 

 


